
 
 

 
 

Scholastic Book Club 2021  
 

  Welcome back to Book Club for 2021 – a fun and convenient way to bring good books into your home.  
  Plus, when you order from Book Club you help to provide additional resources for our school.  
 
 There will be two Book Club issues each term, 8 each year. 
 

  Please note that the school no longer accepts cash payments for Book Club orders. 
 

  Please use Scholastic’s Linked Online Ordering & Payment platform (LOOP).  
It is easy to order and pay online using LOOP (scholastic.com.au/LOOP). 
LOOP allows book orders and payments to be made online . 
(https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/).    

 

1. Simply check your child’s Book Club catalogue and either REGISTER an account or SIGN IN. 
 

2. Add your child’s first name and last initial (so the school knows who the book is for),  
Then select your SCHOOL & YOUR CHILD’S CLASS. 
Please check that you select ‘WAMBERAL PUBLIC SCHOOL’.  
 

NOTE: You can order for multiple children at once if they attend the same school. 
 

3. Click on ‘ORDER’ and enter the item number from the Book Club catalogue. 
 

4. All orders are linked directly to the school for submission to Scholastic.  
Books will be delivered to your child’s classroom if you order before the closing date,  
unless otherwise arranged.  
 

5. GIFT orders may be processed online by selecting the ‘GIFT’ icon.  
GIFT orders can be collected from the school office. 

That’s it!  Nothing needs to be returned to school.  
 

If you wish to purchase items from ISSUE 1, please complete your order by  
Friday 19th February.  

 
I look forward to another successful year with Book Club in 2021. 
If you have any enquiries please see Mrs Knight in the library.  

 
* Please be aware that Scholastic brochures include some titles which are recommended for 
older students. These pages are clearly marked with “12+”. 
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